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VIA E-MAIL AND HAND DELIVERY

David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: Docket No. UW-091466 - Rainier View Water Company, Inc.
Dear Mr. Danner:

On May 21, 2010, Bethel School District submitted a letter purporting to
reply to Rainier View's letter of May 20, 2010. In that letter, Bethel's counsel
makes much of the fact that Rainier View did not respond to their request to
reschedule a meeting. The reason is simple. Bethel had, in the interim, filed a
request seeking that the Rainier View filing not be on the open meeting of May
27,2010. Thus, it did not appear that rescheduling the meeting would
accomplish anything since Bethel had taken its position.

In addition, Bethel was fully informed of the availability of Rainier View
when this matter was discussed on May 13, 2010, after the Open Meeting.
Based on all parties' schedules, it appeared the only time that was available for
a meeting was late afternoon on May 19. Bethel agreed to that meeting date
and time on May 13 and then waited until May 18 to cancel. Under those
circumstances, Bethel's offer to reschedule the meeting was disingenuous, as
_ are its attempts to restate history in its letter of May 21, 2010.

It should be noted that Bethel made its request that the matter not be
considered in the May 27, 2010, Open Meeting without so much as a prior
phone call to Rainier View. Apparently, it all falls on the Company to make all
communications and the District has no responsibility.
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It is this approach used by Bethel that makes communication with
Bethel difficult, at best.

Sinc,

RICHARD A. FINNIGAN
RAF /km

cc:  Joseph A. Rehberger (via e-mail)
Gene Eckhardt (via e-mail)
Jim Ward (via e-mail) -
Chris Mickelson (via e-mail)
Bob Blackman (via e-mail)
Doug Fisher (via e-mail}



